
 

CITY OF LEXINGTON 
SPECIAL WORKSHOP SYNOPSIS 

Thursday, December 5, 2019  
Immediately following Council meeting 

City Hall 
                     
 
 
1.  Call to Order: Mayor Murphy 
 
2.  Roll Call:  DeVries - Harris – Hughes 
 
Mayor Murphy called to order the workshop for December 5, 2019 at 7:29 p.m.  Councilmember’s 

present: Devries, Harris, and Hughes.  Also Present: Bill Petracek, City Administrator; Kurt 

Glaser, City Attorney; Chris Galiov, Finance Director; Brian Garin, Citizen; Joe Ackerman, City 

Council Candidate; Brandon Winge, City Council Candidate; Chris Frye, Quad Press. 
 
3.  Discussion Items: 
 

A. Discuss Letters of Interest from City Council candidates. 
 
1.  Joe Ackerman              

 
Joe Ackerman 

3875 Lovell Road 

Lexington, MN.   

 

Mr. Ackerman stated he believes his complete lack of any elected official experience in the City is a 

benefit to the City.  He added that his lack of experience is a good thing learning from the ground 

up.  He enjoys Lexington and plans to stay here.  Discussion ensued.   

                                                                                      
2. Brandon Winge              

 
Brandon Winge 

4034 Lovell Road 

Lexington, MN. 

 

Mr. Winge explained that he doesn’t have any experience on a City Council.  He stated that he 

tried as a write-in candidate for City Council in the last election, but was unsuccessful.  He feels 

being on the City Council is an opportunity to serve his community, and the position would be 

interesting and fun.  Winge also added that Lexington is great little town, and he likes the 

Landings of Lexington and the projects that are in the works.  Discussion ensued.   

 



Petracek stated he will have an item on the December 19th Council agenda for 

approval of one of the candidates.                                                                                 

 
4.  Staff Input 
 
No staff input 

 
5.  Council Input 
 
No Council input.  

 
6.  Adjourn 
 
Councilmember Devries made motion to adjourn the workshop at 7:56 p.m.  

Councilmember Harris seconded the motion.  Motion carried 4-0.   

 

 

 

 


